
Students Commemorate
Anniversary of Fidel Castro's
University of Havana Admission

Havana, August 31 (RHC) -– The 70th
anniversary of Fidel Castro's admission into
the University of Havana will be celebrated
across Cuba, particularly by college
students.

Jennifer Bello Martínez, president of the
University Students Federation, said that on
September 4th, every center of higher
education in the country will mark the
significant date, that in their eyes, makes
the historical leader of the Cuban
Revolution an eternal classmate.
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